
Town of Farmington 
Planning and Community Development 

356 Main Street 

Farmington, NH 03835 

Phone: (603) 755-2774 
A Bicentennial Community 

              1798 - 1998 
PLANNING BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING  

TUESDAY – August 7, 2012 

356 Main Street - Farmington, NH 

 

 
AGENDA - 6:00 pm  

 

BUSINESS BEFORE THE BOARD: 

 

• Pledge of Allegiance 

• Review and approve Meeting Minutes of July 17, 2012 

• 2012 Work List 

• Fluvial Erosion grant program with Strafford Regional Planning Commission 

• Discussion of Community Planning Grant and continued review of the Subdivision Regulations 

• Request for two members to join CIP Committee 

• Poster Project 

• Any other business to come before the Board 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING - 6:30 pm 

 

In accordance with RSA 231:158, II, the Town of Farmington Public Works Department requests a public hearing 

with the Planning Board to obtain the Board’s consent to allow the removal of designated trees on Poor Farm and 

River Roads.  The reason for removal of trees is to allow for the proper winter and summer roadway maintenance 

in the designated areas.  Poor Farm and River Roads are designated scenic roads by the town. 

 

 

 

 

Paul Parker, Chairman 

Farmington Planning Board 
 

 


